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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376                                                                             5th September 2018
Dear Parents & Carers

As we start our new school year here is some useful information for all parents regarding school meals particularly for our new parents and those with children moving in to year 3.

School meals are available to all children.  For children in KS1 (reception, years 1 and 2) the meals are free as part of the Universal Infants Free School Meals scheme.  For those in years 3 to 6 the cost is £2.30 per meal.

Please see the link below to the EATS website for details of the menu:

http://www.eats-catering.co.uk/File/SpringSummerMenu.pdf
In addition to a hot meal including a vegetarian option we also offer  “Pick & Mix” for a selection of fresh bread, salads, fruit, yoghurt etc.

In order that the dinner register is completed correctly and the right number of meals ordered please make sure your child is clear whether they have brought a packed lunch, they require a cooked meal and which option or they would like a “pick & mix”.

All meals are ordered by 9.30am, if your child should go home unwell after this time lunch will still have to be paid for (yrs 3 – 6).  If your child arrives late to school please make sure they come to the school office to let them know that they are in school and the lunch required.

All school meals should be paid for in advance on a Monday morning.  Dinner money is processed once a week and banked that day.  To avoid monies being held in the office please do not bring payments in at any other time.  As we return to school on a Thursday 6th September please pay on Monday  10th September for any meals taken this week and those required next week.

Payment can be made by cash or cheque (payable to Suffolk County Council).  It is also helpful if this can be put in an envelope or one of our green money pockets clearly stating your child’s name, year group, amount enclosed and for which days (we are happy for the children to choose when they have a meal, it doesn’t have to be every day and if we know in advance this avoids any miscalls).   This is especially important with new staff dealing with the dinner registers and money this term.

If you wish to pay half termly or termly in advance the cost will be £73.60 or £161.00 for this term.

We hope this information is clear and would appreciate your co-operation but please if you have any questions  don’t hesitate to ask.

Kind regards
Anita, Fiona & Laura

School Office
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